

GRETCHEN WHITMER
GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS LANSING

ORLENE HAWKS DIRECTOR

August 6, 2020 MTT 2020-4

EXTENSION OF SUSPENSION OF IN-PERSON HEARINGS USE OF VIDEO CONFERENCE HEARINGS

Consistent with Governor Whitmer's Executive Orders 2020-151 and 2020-154 and in accord with MOAHR Policy and Procedure No. 15, the temporary suspension of all in-person hearings and prehearing conferences has been extended through September 11, 2020. This extension is subject to further extension if warranted by the circumstances.

Entire Tribunal hearings scheduled for video conference hearings are listed on our website at www.michigan.gov/taxtrib (under Virtual Hearings). In addition, the site contains information for participants taking part in an Entire Tribunal video conference.

If you have any questions regarding the Tax Tribunal, or this notice, please email them to the Tribunal at taxtrib@michigan.gov.

Sincerely,

Steven M. Bieda

Chairman, Michigan Tax Tribunal

34 Ship